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[bookmark: _GoBack]ACC Foundation’s Annual Scramble for Scholarships Nets $17,845
On August 19 a total of 76 golfers teed off at River’s Edge Golf Club for the Robert M. Granum Memorial Scramble for Scholarships. The Alpena Community College Foundation hosted its 21st annual event, which netted a total of $17,845 for ACC’s students. 
For the second consecutive year, Besser Company served as the tournament’s corporate sponsor and golfers enjoyed a lunch sponsored by Alpena Power Company and The Wartosky Group. Alpena Buick-GMC sponsored a hole-in-one competition and offered a 2017 Buick Encore. Alpena Agency Inc. sponsored a $10,000 cash hole-in-one prize. Beverage sponsors included Alpena Beverage Company, Huron Distributors, and Great Lakes Coca-Cola.
Winning by regression with a score of 58, was the team of Chris McCoy, Jack McCoy, Harvey Marlatt and Brian Natzel. The winning foursome earned a golf package to The Kingsley Club in Kingsley. Also, with a score of 58, second place honors went to the team of Phil Straley, Al Skiba, Bill Peterson, and Matt Britton earning a golf package to Treetops Golf Resort in Gaylord. Jim Johnston, Wayne Kowalski, Sue Mulvaney, and Bill Yockey received third place honors by regression with a score of 60 and a golf package to one of seven Boyne courses. Earning fourth place honors also with a score of 60 and a golf package at the Thunder Bay Golf Resort was the team of Jim Boldrey, Tim Fitzpatrick, Jim Masters, and Al Senchuk.
With a score of 61, the best score for a mixed team went to the foursome of Angela Lindsay, Emily Lindsay, Eric Lindsay, and Vicky Lindsay winning a round of golf at Lakewood Shores in Oscoda. Of the remaining teams, five random drawings were conducted and lucky golfers won golf packages to River’s Edge Golf Club, Lost Lake Woods Club, Stoney Links Golf Course, White Pine National Golf Club, and The Mackinaw Club. 
Since its inception in 1996, the tournament has generated a total of $367,845 and provided hundreds of students with much-needed scholarship support. For more information on establishing a scholarship fund, contact ACC Foundation Executive Director Penny Boldrey, at 358-7297 or email boldreyp@alpenacc.edu.

